
 
 

 

 

 

Update August 9, 2018 9:12 AM 

 
Due to a communication line issue, Cypress Bank is experiencing a 

communication outage with our core processor. Customer information 

is secure and there has been no data breach. We are in constant 

communication with our providers and getting up to the moment 

updates on the repair to the lines.   

 

Updates will be available on our Facebook Page. 

 

 

Thank You for Your Patience.  


